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Sorry our comments are late, I hope you'll still consider them.

We live at 3832 Pleasant Beach Dr NE, Bainbridge Island.   I'll keep it short:  Please do not
allow the Lytle Creek Wetland to be compromised any further by permitting
PLN51498RUE/VAR

In our neighborhood we try to be good stewards of our land, our septic system, how we
garden, light use of our well water, etc.  We want Bainbridge to be a lovely healthy place to
live for the next century and beyond.  For that reason we find it very disheartening that the
city would even consider waiving its own guidelines in preserving wetlands and ensuring
water quality.  

Please do not allow this needless development to proceed.

Thank you,
Linda Treffinger
Mike Mills
Owners 3832 Pleasant Beach Dr NE
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